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Privacy Consent Form 
 

***Please Read Carefully*** 
 

 

 

Family Name ________________________________________________________    

 
 

1. I consent to the use of my child/ren’s photographs and work samples used by St. Catherine’s 
Elementary School in the School’s yearbook, on the School website, in newsletters and other 
promotional material and social media. 

 

Parent/Guardian Name: _________________________________________________      

 

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________________      

 

Date: ________________________ 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Mr. Jeff Brophy, Principal, 604-534-6564. 

 

 
St. Catherine’s Elementary School acknowledges that there will be no disclosure of personal 
information to unauthorized personnel or third parties who are not directly involved in school 
management or the care, supervision, and instruction of your child/ren at this school, unless 
written authorization from a parent or legal guardian is provided to the school. The School will 
securely store all electronic and hard copy parent and student personal information. 
 

 

 


